
 August 8, 2022 

 Dear Franklin School Community,  

 It  is  with  great  pleasure  that  I  write  this  letter  of  introduction  to  you  as  the  newly  appointed 
 Assistant Principal at Franklin Middle School for the 2022-2023 school year.  

 I  have  spent  many  years  developing  myself  as  an  educational  leader  throughout  Western  New  York.  I 
 have  held  various  teaching  positions  serving  students  in  grades  Pre-K  to  twelve  and  many  teacher 
 leader  positions,  such  as  Mentor  Teacher,  World  Language  Department  Chair,  and  Coordinator  of 
 the  Alternative  Academic  Program.  I  have  worked  with  students  from  many  walks  of  life;  in  urban, 
 suburban,  rural,  economically  advantaged  and  disadvantaged  communities,  in  traditional  and 
 alternative  academic  settings  within  public,  private  and  charter  schools.  I  am  excited  to  bring  my 
 experiences and skills to Franklin Middle School.  

 Together  with  the  Franklin  Middle  School  faculty  and  staff,  I  will  work  to  cultivate  strong 
 relationships  and  meaningful  learning  experiences  for  all  students.  Please  feel  free  to  reach  out  to  me 
 if you have any questions, concerns or even to just say “Hi.” 

 As  a  reminder,  we  will  have  locker  move-in  on  Wednesday,  August  31,  2022  from  2:00-4:00  and 
 the  first  day  of  school  is  Tuesday,  September  6,  2022  .  I  am  looking  forward  to  a  great  school 
 year! 

 Sincerely,  

 Laura Wagner 
 Assistant Principal 


